
Reception Newsletter – Term 4

Welcome Back!
Welcome Back!

What an exciting term we have ahead of us, it will
be full of learning about bugs, forest school, World
Book day, a trip to the Science Oxford Centre.

We will continue to observe focus children each
week, please ensure you make use of the meeting
times we offer to catch up on your child’s progress.

On World Book Day children are welcome to dress
up as their favourite literary character, we look
forward to seeing creative costumes and if children
would like to they can bring the book their
character features in.

If you have any feedback, questions or comments
please do ask your class teacher or send a message
on dojo.

From the Reception Team

Dates for the diary
Monday 19th
February

Children return to school

W/C 19th
February

Science Week

Friday 1st March Trip to the Science Oxford Centre

Thursday 7th
March

Learn with me maths morning

Thursday 7th
March

World book day

Friday 8th March Reception height and weight check

Monday 18th
March

PTA Easter egg hunt

Monday 25th
March

Electives

Thursday 28th
March

End of Term (1:30pm)

Please refer to the school newsletter for additional
information about upcoming events

Reading books
We will continue to send home new reading books
home every Friday for those children who returned
their books last term. Please speak to a member of
the Reception team if you have any questions
regarding reading at home.

If your child’s Book Bag Book has not been returned,
there will be a £4 charge per missing book added to
your account on ParentMail.

Focus children meetings

W/C 19.02 Khalil Saniy’Yah

W/C 26.02 Amanda Lilaanne Leah

W/C 04.03 Yunus Isaac Alvin

W/C 11.03 Pragathi Monalee Carmi

W/C 18.03 Leonardo David Akifa

Donations

We’re always so appreciative of donations and are so
thankful for those of you who continuously donate to

our reception.

This term we are focusing on our outdoor
construction area. If you know of anybody that might
be able to help with donations towards this please let

us know. We’re looking for:

Gravel, soil, pebbles, bark, tyres, guttering, pipes,
wheelbarrows, building blocks or any old

construction toys that your children no longer use!

Forest school and PE
PE - will continue to take place on a Thursday and this
term will be inside. Children will need to come to school in
their PE kit. PE kit should include - white t-shirt, black
legging/joggers, plimsolls or trainers and school jumper.
Forest School - will take place on Tuesdays. Please note
that it will get very muddy - please ensure that your child
has the appropriate equipment in school. If your child does
not have this they will be unable to attend the weekly
sessions.

● Outdoor shoes – Walking boots or Wellingtons
● Warm socks
● Warm waterproof coat and trousers or a rainsuit.
● A jumper or fleece
● Tracksuit trousers
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